
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Jacobucci 13-32, 23-32 ~ NWSW 32 1N 67W ~ API #05-123-20024 ~ Spill
#2232473 ~ Remediation #7952
1 message

Eckman - DNR, Annie <annie.eckman@state.co.us> Tue, Sep 3, 2013 at 4:55 PM
To: "Brandon S. Bruns" <Brandon.Bruns@pdce.com>
Cc: Robert Chesson - DNR <robert.chesson@state.co.us>, Hayden.Truscott@pdce.com, "EnviroScan, OGCC"
<OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>, cwasko@tasman-geo.com, mlindstrom@tasman-geo.com

Jacobucci 13-32, 23-32 ~ NWSW 32 1N 67W ~ API #05-123-20024 ~ Spill #2232473 ~ Remediation #7952

COGCC has received the Form 27 Site Investigation and Remediation Workplan submitted for the
above referenced facility. The Form 27 has been approved; a copy is attached.  Please refer
to Remediation #7952 when submitting further information for this project. 

Thank you,

 

Annie Clements Eckman, PG for

Robert Chesson, PG

Environmental Protection Specialist

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO  80203

robert.chesson@state.co.us

www.cogcc.state.co.us

Office: 303.894.2100 x5112

 

From: Brandon S. Bruns [mailto:Brandon.Bruns@pdce.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 10:45 AM
To: Bob Chesson
Cc: Mike Lindstrom; Christine Wasko; Hayden C. Truscott
Subject: PDC Energy, Inc. Form 27 Submittal - Jacobucci 13-32, 23-32

 

Operator: PDC Energy, Inc.

mailto:john.axelson@state.co.us
http://www.cogcc.state.co.us/
tel:303.894.2100
mailto:Brandon.Bruns@pdce.com


Facility Name: Jacobucci 13-32, 23-32

Site Legals: NWSW, S32, T1N, R67W

API # 05-123-20024 (Jacobucci 13-32)

Spill # 2232473

Form 27 Submittal

 

Hi Bob,

 

Attached is a Form 19 and supporting documentation for the above referenced subject site.  Historical soil and
groundwater impacts were discovered when a dump line was being replaced. A Form 19 was submitted to the
COGCC on March 25, 2013 and spill tracking number 2232473 was issued for the project. PDC plans to use bi-
weekly vacuum enhanced fluid recovery and air sparging to address the subsurface impacts.  PDC will conduct
quarterly groundwater monitoring and will submit a Notice of Change/NFA request once the COGCC cleanup
limits are achieved.

 

Thank out and please feel free to get a hold of me if you have any questions.

 

 

Brandon Bruns, PE | EHS Professional | PDC Energy | O: 303-831-3971 | C: 720-281-7255 | F: 303-860-5838 |
brandon.bruns@pdce.com

 

This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or

entity to which it is addressed.  Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee.

If you received this communication in error, please permanently delete and call (800) 624-3821 immediately and ask to speak to the

sender of this communication.  Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you have received this message in error.
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